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Electrical
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Western Fire Protection

Dave Ostrom
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+1 (519) 636-3548 Feb 14, 2014

Electrical Shop

Submit by E-mail

Basement level sprinkler protection for the Biotron building will be affected by sprinkler modification work being perform in rooms 
020A and 020B. The rest of the building sprinkler systems will remain operational during the work. The fire alarm system will also 
remain operational in the building during these sprinkler system modifications.

Biotron

Sprinkler modification work to eliminate the possibility of sprinkler damage due to freezing. 

Fire Alarm Sprinklers in the Basement Level Only

Plumber Fitter Shop

Fire Safety

Carmen (cbertone@uwo.ca)
Carmen Bertone

Andrew (amerucci@uwo.ca)
Mark Widmeyer

Andrew (amerucci@uwo.ca)
Approved






